From: Donald Millar

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:44 PM

**To:** Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@london.ca>

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Resignation from Eldon House Board

Dear Heather,

I was elected to the Board of Directors of Eldon House in November 2022, and found it very interesting being a member of their board..

However, I am no longer able to continue in that role due to family commitments, and I hereby submit my resignation from the board, effective today, May 7, 2024.

It has been a pleasure working with the Board and staff at Eldon House, and I wish them all the best in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Don

Donald Millar